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June 2025 
 
I respectfully ask the members of IAEM Region 2 to allow me the honor of continuing to serve as 
your Treasurer. I have held this position since being elected NCCEM Region II Treasurer in 1996. 
I have faithfully served the membership of the Region with fiduciary responsibility thru each 
succeeding administration and hope that you will allow me to continue to do so. Our Region has 
been able to provide a series of educational conferences that benefited the members and our 
profession while securing the financial foundation of our regional organization and providing for 
the future of our profession thru the Region’s support of the National Scholarship effort. Our 
excellent financial position has allowed our Regional President and the rest of your regional board 
to fund discounts to Region 2 members who wish to attend IAEM’s National Conference (the first 
region to do so), our Regional Conference, as well as conference scholarships to Student 
members from the Region. 
 
This year I am also serving as Finance Section Chief for the IAEM Region 2’s educational 
conference “Wicked Problems in Emergency Management” being held in July at Paul Smith’s 
College of the Adirondacks in Saranac Lake, NY. 
 
Professionally, I have retired as Commanding Officer of the Port Authority of NY & NJ Police at 
John F. Kennedy and LaGuardia Airports where I managed a $36+ million budget. I am currently 
engaged in running my own consulting firm which provides emergency and crisis management 
training and consulting services to public and private sector organizations. I also serve as the 
Treasurer/CFO for a not-for profit organization that provides recreational opportunities for 
physically and mentally challenged children and was instrumental in the organization archiving 
GuideStar’s highest financial rating for charities. 
 
I am grateful for the support that IAEM provides to our profession and hope that you will allow 
me to continue to support those efforts as member of the IAEM Region II Board. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Kenneth D. Honig, CEM  
 


